
 
 
 
May 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Tim Teddy, Director 
Development Services 
City of Columbia 
PO Box 6015 
Columbia, MO 65205 
 
 
Dear Mr. Teddy, 
 
We are the contract purchasers of 5705 E. Mexico Gravel Road, Lot 3 of Lewis and 
Smarr Subdivision, and we support the request for annexation and zoning to R-1. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Derek and Charlee Zimmermann 
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